
Notice 
Dated: 11-1-2017 

NOTICE FOR THE BONFIRE 2017 
The bonfire 2017 will be held on Saturday, 28th January 2017. The 
timings are 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. The student can buy the tickets for 
their sisters, female cousins and friends above 14 years of age and bring 
them along.  

 RULES 
 All those students attending the Bonfire have to carry their College 

I.D. Card and invitation card to enter the gate. 

 The gate will be closed at 6:00 p.m. and no one will be allowed to 
enter after the gate closes. 

 Dress up with modesty and decency. (No Backless and short 
dresses are allowed). 

 The College authorities are not responsible for any of your 
belongings (Gadgets, Cell-phones, Cameras, Jewellery). 

 For security reasons no one will be allowed to leave the College 
Premises during the program. 

  
Sr. Roohi Ghouri  
Principal 

  



Notice 
Dated: 11-1-2017 

BONFIRE TICKETS 

The Bonfire Tickets will be available from 12th January 2017.  

NOTE: 

 The Tickets will be available from 9:00 a.m. till 2:00 p.m. 
from the ACCOUNTS OFFICE.  

 The price per ticket is Rs. 500/- for current student and Rs. 
700/- for their guests. 

 All students must have their College I.D. Card with them 
when buying their tickets.    

 
Sr. Roohi Ghouri  
Principal 
 


